From: VICTOR JUAREZ <vjuarez75@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2010 5:51 PM secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear Secretary David Stawick,

The proposed new leverage regulation would affect me and many retail forex traders negative. I may not be able to trade anymore if you pass this regulation.

I believe the traders should be able to choose which leverage formula they need.

Please stop this 10:1 leverage rule.

Thanks Victor Juarez

Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.